
April 04,2023 

To, 

Manager / Manager 

Listing Compliance 

BSE Limited 

Floor 25, P J Tower, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai 400 001. 

Dear Sir/s, 

Subject: Information 

This is to inform you that Starlift Services Private Limited, a subsidiary of the Company, has received 

a Letter of Acceptance (LOA) from Mormugao Port Authority for supply operation and maintenance 

of container handling equipment. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For Starlog Enterprises Limited 

Sarita Khamwani 
Company Secretary & 

Compliance Officer 
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